ROTARY LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE—WE’VE CHECKED OUR RECORDS AND WE CAN’T FIND YOU!    
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Dear Fellow Rotarians:

Previously you completed Part I of the Rotary Leadership institute, and we hope you’ve been able to apply some of what you learned since then.

Our records show that you have not yet registered for RLI Part II, which will be held on Zoom on two Saturday mornings, Jan 28 and Feb 4, from 8:00 AM to 11:30 AM (with log in beginning at 7:45). 

We hope you’ll choose to continue your RLI journey next week.  Topics in Part II include: (Feb 5) Rotary Opportunities, Effective Leadership Strategies, and Attracting Members; (Feb 12) Club Communication, Team Building, and Foundation II--Targeted Service. 

Registration is only $15 (with a small  processing fee if you pay by credit card). 

All you have to do to register is GO TO https://rlihoa.org, Upcoming Trainings. CHOOSE RLI Parts I, II and III Online--District 6740, More info, and follow the directions. If you run into problems with registration, contact Judy Worth at jkworth@icloud.com.
 
We hope to see you (virtually) on January 28 AND February 4!
 
Best Rotary Regards,
The District 6740 Planning Team (Martha Riddell, Dean Hammond, Jack McAllister, Judy Worth)
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